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SUMMARY OF REPORT: 
 
This paper provides an update on governance of SWL Integrated Care System 
and One Croydon Place, it also outlines health and care plan priorities and 
provides some examples of the delivery of the plan. 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
The Board is asked to note the information in the paper for discussion at the Board. 
 
 
 

 
1. DETAIL OF YOUR REPORT  
 
On 1 July 2022, we launched the South West London Integrated Care System as we 
take on health and care statutory responsibilities. 
 
The ICS has four purposes:  

1. improving outcomes in population health and healthcare 
2. tackling inequalities in outcomes, experience and access 
3. enhancing productivity and value for money 
4. supporting broader social and economic development 

 
The South West London Integrated Care System brings our health and care partners 
closer together, to make sure local people receive the best care. 
Legislation outlined in the 2022 Health and Social Care Act, makes it easier for GPs, 
hospitals, mental health, social care, community services, and the voluntary sector to 
work together more closely.  

 
By working together, we can do more to:  



• support people to live healthier and happier lives 
• prevent ill-health; keep people independent for longer 
• take action together to address the wider determinants of health (such as 

jobs, housing, education and our environment).  
 
Place-based partnerships lead the detailed design and deliver of integrated services 
across their localities and neighbourhoods. In Croydon we have worked in this way 
through the One Croydon Alliance and our place-based partnership includes: 

 

• Croydon Council 
• Croydon Health Services NHS Trust  
• Croydon Healthwatch  
• South London and The Maudsley NHS Trust 
• Croydon voluntary sector organisations  
• NHS South West London 

The paper outlines the role of Integrated Care Systems, the South West London 
Integrated Care System, One Croydon Alliance and our agreed priorities, updates 
the Board on delivery. 
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